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Open house set for outgoing Seneca city administrator 
(KMZA)--An open house will be held Thursday afternoon for outgoing Seneca
City Administrator Matt Rehder.

The open house will take place from 2 to 4 in the city council room at the Seneca
City Hall.

Rehder, who has served as Seneca city administrator since April 2013, is leaving
to take a new position as city administrator in Iola, in southeast Kansas.

His last day in Seneca will be Friday, February 5.
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